
Information Item 
 

Date: April 14, 2025 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: Sharon Wojda, Assistant City Manager 

Subject: 
Information pertaining to sick and vacation accrual rates for city employees 

Strategic Focus Area: Service Excellence  

Strategic Objective: n/a 

Strategic Plan Action Item: n/a 

Key Work Item: n/a 

There are currently inconsistencies in the rate at which City employees accrue sick and vacation time. 

This Council presentation will be an informational item. Any changes to accrual rates would be 

reflected in an amendment to the Personnel Resolution which would be presented for discussion and 

approval at a future Committee meeting. 

 

 

 


